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6 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Year 5 Swimming lessons  

 

The children in Year 5 have an opportunity to participate in weekly swimming lessons 

from week commencing 13th September for a period of ten weeks.   

 

The first session will be: Thursday 16th September and each subsequent Thursday 

until the final lesson on Thursday 9th December.  The lessons will be held at Woolston 

Hub and the children will be accompanied by Mr Duckett and Newchurch Primary 

staff at all times whilst travelling by coach to the venue.   All swimming tuition is 

supplied by Livewire Swim Coaching staff.   The children will have lunch as normal 

in school and leave via coach at approx 1.40pm and arrive back at school in time for 

pick up as normal.  Risk assessment for Livewire Swimming is available on the school 

website.   

 

Children will require a swimming costume / trunks and a towel.   Children who swim 

frequently or whose eyes are susceptible to irritation may request to use goggles for 

swimming.  Please ensure that goggles are of a good quality. Please read the 

manufacturering instructions for putting them on and taking them off. This is 

important to ensure protection of eyes from impact damage through stretching the 

eyepieces away from the face with wet fingers. You should be aware that on 

occasions your child will be asked to remove their goggles in order to safely perform 

certain aquatic activities. We require consent for children who wish to wear goggles.   

 

As the children will travel by coach each week there is a cost for transport to 

Woolston.   We are asking parents and carers to consider contributing £10 towards 

this cost.  Please pay via Parentpay (this equates to £1 per week) by Monday 13th 
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September.   The risk assessment for the coach company is available from the school 

office by request.   

 

If you would like your child to take part, please complete the consent link by Friday 

10th September https://forms.gle/K5uTR2K5hkKDxSsm8 

 

If you have any questions please contact the School Office via 

newchurch_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk and they will advise.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Mr J Duckett 

Deputy Head Teacher  

https://forms.gle/K5uTR2K5hkKDxSsm8

